
The MYO Challenger League 2024 Season 
is Open for Registration! 

 
Who is the MYO Challenger League?  
The MYO Challenger League gives boys and girls with physical and  
developmental disabilities the opportunity to play baseball like their 
peers. Players will learn baseball skills, how to work together as a team, 
as well as make lasting memories.  

 
Who can play in the MYO Challenger League? 
Players in the league come from the city of Mason and surrounding 
communities including areas of Warren, Clermont, and Northern  
Hamilton counties. You do not need to be a resident of Mason to play. 

 
What is the age limit? 
MYO Challenger League accepts players between the ages of 5 through 
young adult. Athletes are placed in the minor (5-11 years old), major (12-16 years old), or senior (17+ years 
old) league based on age and skill. If needed, the players are matched with a buddy. 

 
When does the League play? 
MYO Challenger typically plays on Saturdays starting at the end of April. 2024 schedules may change slightly 
depending on the completion of the Adaptive Ball Fields at Makino Park, including the addition of practices. 

 
What is the cost to play? 
This season the cost to play is $30 per player. 

To register your player(s) for the 2024 Challenger season: 
 

Go to www.masonyouth.org and complete our secure online  
registration. 

 
REGISTRATION ENDS JANUARY 31, 2024 

After January 31, a $10 minimum late fee will be applied and a wait list 
may be applicable. 

 
Visit www.masonyouth.org or contact Susan Murdock at  

challenger@masonyouth.org for more information. 
 

Please note that space on teams may be limited and registration can be 
closed for any league. This may also be due to the lack of coaches. 


